
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council Meeting of 26 June 2003 

8. JOINT CITY COUNCIL/ENVIRONMENT CANTERBURY PUBLIC TRANSPORT STRATEGY 
REVIEW 

 
 On behalf of the City Streets Manager, Stuart Woods was in attendance to inform the Board of the 

current work in progress on updating the 1998 Strategy. 
 
 The first stage of the review process was to engage a consultant to determine the framework and 

needs of such a review. 
 
 The result of this exercise was an acceptance that there was no need to undertake a fundamental 

review as much of the Strategy document was still relevant and applicable. 
 
 The focus was therefore accepted as being based on a simple update of the current strategy, with a 

significant review of the whole strategy proposed for 2006, to coincide with the next major review of the 
Regional Land Transport Strategy.  Therefore, limited consultation was undertaken with the Passenger 
Transport Advisory Group. 

 
 A result is a schedule of action tables and targets which are framed to a one/two year timeline.  A new 

document will be produced which will identify the challenges ahead; this will be reported to the Council 
and Community Boards in June/July and distributed in the two months following. 

 
 The Board received the information. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


